
September 2018 YN eLetter 

Good Day YNs: 

Welcome to your Worcester County Numismatic Society (WCNS) Young Numismatists September 
2018 E-Letter.  We will have our next meeting at 6:15 p.m. on Friday September 14, 2018.   We did not have 
meetings in May and June....Wow, we haven't met in while. 

 
I have been in touch with Mint Mark Man and he is happy that two YNs have confirmed that they are in 

training to become members of MiMSA - Mint Mark Society of America!  Mint Mark Man told me there is still 
time to complete the training. So, if you change your mind and want to participate, please respond to this email 
as soon as you can!  Mint Mark Man is uncertain if he can attend our next meeting.  I hope he can make it! 

 
At our last meeting (April), In Search of...the Indian Head Cent (IHC), we put together sets of the IHCs 

from 1880's to 1909.  Every YN received between 25-28 different IHCs including a thicker copper-nickle (1859-
1864) and a 1909 IHC!  Thank you WCNS for supporting us with this really cool project. 
 
           This month's link is “History - U.S. Mint" located at https://www.usmint.gov/learn/history  Even though, 
this site should be safe: When visiting websites, always be careful before clicking on links or signing up for any 
information, emails, or websites! 
 
Here is a picture from the US Mint Web site: 
  

 

Show and Tell will return in October, So Remember for Show and Tell, bring in ONE coin, set, or currency you would like to 
share with the club. It is O.K. if you do not have anything, want to show the same thing over and over, or just plain old forget.  

Always remember to bring your "Short Snorter" to our meetings.  You never know when you will be asked to present 
your Short Snorters to receive a prize.  
 

Do you have any ideas for upcoming meetings? Let me know. Here is a list of potential (subject to change) topics 

for upcoming meeting: 

October 12:  Sign Your Name   
November 9:  USA vs Canada:  Oh Canada Part II 
December 14:  Fun With Coins! 
 
We meet at St. Josephs Parish Center 68 Central Street Auburn. Take a look at the WCNS web site 

at http://worcestercoinclub.org/ for directions, pictures and link to our previous e-letters.   

Let me know if you have any questions or will not be able to attend.  You may also contact me anytime you have 

questions or want to discuss coins etc.… 

See you on Friday September 14th,  Mark! 
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